
 Worldwide Smartcard Solutions Division January 9, 2001

Confidentiality Request Contained Within

Motorola  Inc, Worldwide Smartcard Solutions Division hereby submits the
Schematic and Users Manual for our Model OMR-705+ Unpotted OEM Module.

This OEM module is being provided to RF Ideas Inc to be integrated into their
product identified by FCC ID M9MBUPCPROXM100.

This module utilized the same printed circuit board, coil, microprocessor and
operating frequency as listed under Motorola Indala Corporation’s FCC ID E9UASR-505
with the exceptions that the module is provided as an un-potted module as described in
the users manual submitted with this letter.  The part number is changed to reflect the
differing manufacturing flow used to produce the un-potted OEM module.  Motorola
Indala Corporation is a wholly owned subsidiary of Motorola Inc., located at 3041
Orchard Parkway San Jose CA, 95134-2017 and is the manufacturer of this module.

Motorola hereby requests confidentiality prior to and after grant pursuant to
47CFR0.457(d)(l)(ii) and 47CFR0.459 for the schematic, users manual, and photographs
of internal construction of the OMR-705+ module, coil and assembly.  These items
contain construction details relating to circuit function, and trade secrets that could be
used by our competitors that is not customarily released to the public and , otherwise is
not generally available to the public.

The two files that are submitted with this letter are:
Schematic 64378_1.pdf
User Manual     K01986_T1.pdf

Fred Nylander
Engineering Manager, RFID
Motorola WSSD
San Jose, Ca 95134-2017
USA
ph.  408-383-4082
fax. 408-383-4088
gfn004@email.mot.com


